
 

 
COMMUNIQUE 

 
Hiring of Buses for the provision of Dedicated School Services 

The Authority intends to hire the services of short-term Public Service Vehicle 

(Contract buses) having a seating capacity of 50 passengers or more for the 

provision of dedicated school bus services during the school calendar year 2020 

under terms and conditions to be set out in a written contract agreement. 

 

 Eligible Contract bus owners, interested in providing the aforementioned 

services, are invited to call at the NLTA, MSI Building, Royal Road, Cassis as from 

Tuesday 03 December 2019 from 09.00 hrs to 15.00 hrs to file an application 

for the intended purpose. The closing date for submission of an application 

is Tuesday 10 December 2019 at 15.00 hrs at latest. The registration book of 

the bus, the Public Service Vehicle (Contract Bus) Licence and the National 

Identity Card of the owner shall have to be produced in originals to complete the 

formalities.  

 

The NLTA reserves the right to anul the exercise and/or reject any application 

without any prejudice caused to any applicant.  
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